
 
 

 

 

               CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
                                                     P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551 
 

                   HOLIDAY PARTY 
                                           January 14  @ 6:30 PM 
                                            Cattlemens’ in Livermore, near the airport. 
 
 Please complete your reservations and mail them with your check to: 
The California Parachute Club 
P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551  
Before December 12th 
 
Thank you 
 
  Other Correspondence: Ed Barr writes, Halloween at Lodi included: 
                                                Bill & Theresa   (4 jumps)  
                                                Bob Hall          (3 jumps) 
                                                Terry McGrath (1 jump, had a meeting to go to) 
                                                Dave Elliott      (4 jumps) 
                                                Kent Walker    (3 jumps?)   
                                                Lee Wilcox      (4 jumps) 
                                                Ed Barr           (4 jumps) 
Editor note: Why not come to the holiday party and get more details from Ed? 
Please complete your reservations and mail them with your check to: 
The California Parachute Club 
P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551  
Before December 12th 
 
 Calendar: (Subject to change to accommodate boogies, meets, etc.) 
 
Holiday Party:  Cattleman’s January 14, 2006.  
Please complete your reservations and mail them with your check to: 
The California Parachute Club 
P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551  
Before December 12th 
 
General Meeting:  February 11th, 7:30 P.M. (tentative, building not yet reserved). 
 
Other important stuff: 
Club policy is to not give out info such as phone numbers.  Whenever possible I will contact a 
member to let them handle the request as they see fit.  Editor note: Al made the mistake of letting 
me know that he is forever in my debt for following this policy. 
  
Please complete your reservations and mail them with your check to: 
The California Parachute Club 
P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551  
Before December 12th 
 
Thank you 
 
This unofficial publication is dated 12/02/05 


